
Masking Policy - Patient Memo

Due to the continued but decreasing impact of Covid on our office, effective April 1, 2023, we
will be changing our masking policy.

Patients or family members who have a fever or ANY respiratory symptoms (runny nose,
congestion, cough, sore throat, breathing difficulties) will be required to wear a mask at all times
while in our office. For those without these symptoms, masking will be optional.

We encourage families to bring their own masks but will have masks available for those who
need them.

Thank you for continuing to prioritize the safety of our patients, staff, and families!


